
Ellwood Community Primary School 

  BELIEVE, ACHIEVE, BELONG 

   February 18th 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Re: World Book Day 2022 

World Book Day takes place nationally on Thursday 3rd March 2022. World Book 
Day celebrates the joy and value of books, especially to children, and aims to help 
children start their own reading journey by giving them a £1 World Book Day 
Book Token. The token can be used to purchase a WBD special £1 book or entitles 
children to a £1 discount off any book costing £2.99 or more. You can find out 
more by visiting the WBD website (worldbookday.com).  

On Friday 4th March, we will be holding a sponsored event, where we will ‘bounce 
for equipment’. Children are encouraged to get sponsorship money and will then 
bounce and bounce and bounce on a bouncy castle. All funds raised will go       
towards new library books and towards large playtime equipment for all the  

children to enjoy. 

Due to Thursdays being our busiest day with outdoor activities and our sponsored 
event being on Friday, we would like to encourage all children to dress up as a 
book character on Friday 4th March. If you would like some simple, fun ideas 
check out the official website.  

During the week, we will be running two competitions for children to enter. The 
first one will involve recreating a book cover and the second will taking a picture 
of your child/ren reading in an extreme place. We are looking forward to seeing 
the children’s creative ideas. Please send submissions to your class teacher.  

I’m sure the day will be a great memory for the children. Should you have any 
questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Woodhouse  

English Co-ordinator 



Dean Heritage Museum 

 The children took part in several workshops where they found out what it was 
like to pull a hod, make a Victorian toy, practise writing in the classroom and 
found out what it was like in a Foresters Cottage with 'Mumma Meek' who 
the children really enjoyed!  



 



K’nex Challenge 

 

Well done to the children that took part in the K’nex challenge., you were all 
fantastic. 

Congratulations to the Oscar and Alfie who are through to the next round!! 

 

We have had such a busy fun filled  half term ! 
Lots of trips, activities, events, visits and  

visitors. We hope you all have a lovely break and 
we look forward to seeing you after half term. 



 



Diary Dates 

 

(Oak class—please see information from Miss Peart) 

 

 

FEBRUARY 

 

Monday 28th February   - First day back 

 

MARCH 

 

Tuesday 1st March    - Gymnastics  - Oak class 

 

Wednesday 2nd March   - Clarinet - Year 4 

      - Bike lessons - Chestnut 

 

Thursday 3rd March   - Gymnastics - Beech class 

 

Tuesday 8th  March   - Swimming - Years 3 & 4 

      - Gymnastics - Oak class 

 

Wednesday 9th March  - Clarinet - Year 4 

      - Bike lessons - Chestnut 

 

Thursday 10th March   - Gymnastics - Beech class 

 

Tuesday 15th March  - Gymnastics - Oak 

 

Wednesday 16th March   - Clarinet - Year 4 

      -  Bike lessons - Chestnut 

 

Thursday 17th March  - Gymnastics - Beech class 

 

Friday 18th March    - Whole school Kurling event 

 


